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Irene Hsieh Sworn In as Member of Board of Directors
of Asian Pacific American Lawyers Association of New
Jersey
June 2, 2020
 

We are proud to announce that Irene Hsieh, an associate in the firm’s Litigation Department, was sworn in
as a member of the Board of Directors of the Asian Pacific American Lawyers Association of New Jersey
(APALA-NJ) at the organization’s Annual Meeting and Elections via Zoom on May 28, 2020. The Honorable
Zahid N. Quraishi, U.S.M.J. for the District of NJ, Trenton Vicinage, administered the oath of office.

Ms. Hsieh is a member of the Employment Law and Higher Education Practice Groups. She concentrates
her practice in commercial litigation and has growing experience in the areas of trusts and estates,
employment, and construction litigation, including work on behalf of clients in the building industry and
academic sector. She is dedicated to the APALA-NJ’s core mission, which is focused on ensuring greater
representation of Asian Pacific American attorneys in various sectors of the legal profession as well as in
government and the judiciary.


